



Class Representatives & pupils… making a difference


Class Representatives

Year 3:

Year 4:

Year 5:

Year 6:


Lacie and Lacie-May

Freya and Aalaine

Xander and Charlie

Hasti and Julia

Meeting date: 30th March 2022


Discussions & Actions
1 Welcome and apologies 

Mrs Levy welcomed all class representatives to the meeting.  Both Year 6 reps were unable to 
attend the meeting.


2 Pupil Questionnaire - focus area ‘playtime is improving’ 

Mrs Levy had shared and explained the results of the pupil questionnaire at the previous 
meeting and it was agreed that we would focus on playtimes.  Class representatives spoke to 
their classes to get ideas on how we can improve playtimes to make sure children have had a 
positive time and are ready for learning when coming back into the classroom.

Ideas from each class were shared:


These ideas will be considered and discussed further at the next meeting.

3 Next meeting 

To be confirmed.

Old Fletton Primary School

Class Representatives

- Organised games and activities 

- Team game each day

- Adults to lead new games

- Kingball waiting line and separate groups

- More equipment outside (hoola hoops, 

skipping ropes)

- Elastics

- Improved trim trail (swings, climbing, 

behaviour)

- Colouring and reading area

- Gazebo to be a quiet area (board games)

- Clubs (gymnastics, books, dodgeball)

- Extra time

- Weekly treats for house winners

- Corridor passes

- Time to digest food before running around

- Better use of toilets before the end of 

playtime

- Drinks to be taken inside and rubbish to 

be put in bins

- Outside issues are dealt with outside - 

don’t bring them into the classroom

- KS2 to have second lunch sitting

- Remove the willow (due to the bee and 

wasp issues)



